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Governor Inspects Newly Sworn In Police Officers. 

 

The annual Governor’s Inspection of newly sworn-in police officers took place on Friday, 
February 28, 2025, at the Department of Public Safety Main Station in Fagatogo. The inspection 
was officiated by Police Commissioner HTC Taagaaiafeai Saite Moliga and Honorable Governor 
Pulaali’i Nikolao Pula, with Lieutenant Governor Pulumataala Ae Ae Jr. also in attendance. The 
ceremony commenced with a prayer led by Pastor Bam Lauvao, followed by Governor Pulaali’i 
conducting the inspection. During his remarks, Governor Pulaali’i conveyed his appreciation to 
the newly sworn-in officers for their commitment to public safety, highlighting the significance 
of their duty in safeguarding and serving the community. He encouraged them to always serve 
with honor and pride, recognizing their courage in ensuring the safety and well-being of the 
people.  

 



In his closing remarks, Governor Pulaali’i congratulated Police Commissioner Moliga and the 
entire Department of Public Safety for their commitment and hard work. He acknowledged the 
risks officers take daily to protect the public and urged them to uphold integrity, honor, and faith 
as they carry out their duties. Governor Pulaali’i stated that throughout these four years of the 
administration, despite public concerns and complaints, there remains a strong commitment by 
Lieutenant Governor Pulumataala and himself to restore trust and respect in the Department of 
Public Safety.The Governor also emphasized the importance of trusting in divine guidance for 
protection while serving the people of American Samoa. A total of twenty-eight newly sworn-in 
officers participated in the inspection, marking a significant milestone in their law enforcement 
careers. 
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